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From: 	 mailinglist@capitol.hawaii.gov  
Sent: 	 Wednesday, January 30, 2013 5:26 PM 
To: 	 pbstestimony 
Cc: 	 tony@rmasalesco.com  
Subject: 	 Submitted testimony for HB369 on Jan 31, 2013 09:00AM 

HB369 
Submitted on: 1/30/2013 
Testimony for PBS on Jan 31, 2013 09:00AM in Conference Room 309 

Submitted By 
	

Organization 
	

Testifier Position Present at Hearing 

Anthony B. Borge RMA Sales 

 

Oppose No 

   

Comments: Establishing another Task Force to address the dangers of residential kitchen fires is not 
needed. Education programs via the Fire Department's Fire Safety Program as well as businesses in 
the fire protection/insurance industry have established programs that can be sourced to provide 
continuing education on fire prevention in the kitchen, in the home and the community. Thank you. 
Respectively Submitted, Anthony Borge 

Please note that testimony submitted less than 24 hours odor to the hearing, improperly identified, or 
directed to the incorrect office, may not be posted online or distributed to the committee prior to the 
convening of the public hearing. 
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